
 

 
 
 
 
4 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
This is a reminder that the PTA are holding an event for pupils in conjunction with Bangor Grammar 
School PTA (see details below).   
 
Ards Wellbeing Centre are going to allow pupils to take part in all three activities for the ticket price 
and there will be competitions and fun events with prizes to be won, e.g. family passes. 
 
If your daughter wishes to attend this event please complete the attached Health Declaration and 
Parental Consent forms which should be returned to your daughter’s Form Teacher.  Payment for 
this Adventure Evening can only be made using SIMSpay and the final date for payment and 
collection of permission slips is Thursday 6th February.  Tickets will be issued on Thursday 6th / Friday 
7th February.  
 
Pupils who are attending will need to provide their own transport to and from Ards Wellbeing and 
Leisure Centre.   
 
We very much hope your daughter will consider attending this fun evening.   
 
We also need a small number of parent to assist with the evening.  Please email the school 
(info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk) if you would be available to help. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Dr C Larmour 
Vice Principal 
Chair of GCS PTA 
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